FINAL

STREET NAMING TASK FORCE
MEETING MINUTES
August 12, 2010

The Londonderry Street Naming system Task Force held a business meeting on August 12, 2010 in the
Merrill conference room of the Londonderry Town Hall. The meeting began at 9:30 A.M.

Present: Task Force Members: Karen Marchant, Jim Bilodeau, John Vogl and Cindy McCann
Meeting opened at 9:30 A.M.

Discussion Re: Whispering Pines Mobile Home Park

Jim Bilodeau submits a copy of letter dated July 12, 2010 from the Derry Fire Department to The Derry
Planning Board recommending that Derry adopt the changes for the mobile home park.

Karen Marchant advises that she has a list of current property owners within the park. Karen advises that
the majority of the mobile homes within the park are owned by the park itself. Letter will be sent to
property owners within the park. It will be up to proerty owners to notify renters of the public meeting with
residents.

Jim Bilodeau suggests themes for names: lakes, flowers, minerals planets, solar systems. He also suggests
suffixes of dale, knoll, pass, passage, place, trail.

John Vogl advises that 12 names would be needed.

Discussion followed and themes were eliminated either because not enough names could be suggested for
the theme or because there would be a conflict with existing street names in Londonderry or Derry.

The Task force finally decided on names of minerals to suggest for changes:

Cobalt, copper, gold, nickel, onyx, platinum, quartz, ruby, sapphire, silica, tin, zinc.

Place was decided upon as the suffix to be used within the park.

Jim Bilodeau makes motion to accept these as the names to suggest to the property owners within the park

at the meeting scheduled for September 7, 2010. Seconded by John Vogl. Motion passed by unanimous
vote.

John Vogl to email Jim Bilodeau a draft of the letter that will be sent to property owners for the meeting on
September 7, 2010.

Next Meeting:

A workshop meeting is scheduled for September 7, 2010 at 7:00 P.M. in the Moose Hill Conference Room.
of the Town Hall to meet with property owners of Whispering Pines Mobile Home Park.



A subsequent business meeting is schedules for Wednesday, September 8, 2010 at 9:30 A.M. in the

Sunnycrest conference room to discuss the anticipated input from the property owners resulting from the
September 7, 2010 meeting.

Motion by Karen Marchant to adjourn the meeting, seconded by Jim Bilodeau. No discussion, motion
passed unanimously.
Meeting adjourned at 1:00 P.M.

Minutes by C. McCann



